Dear Families,
We are pleased that you have considered Bright Beginnings Academy for Kids for the care of your child(ren)! If at any point after your tour you decide this is the center for you (YAY!) please let us know as soon as possible as our spots fill up fast and we have quite a big wait list for each classroom. If you are looking to start immediately, we can do our best to find you a spot however even with a tour that cannot be guaranteed. If we do have a spot for you, we will need the first week of care up front AND if you will be receiving DSS payments we cannot start you until the authorization comes through our system. 
If you are looking for months out, we have two options for you. You can either be put on our waitlist and call closer to your date to see if we have a spot open – this option is not a guarantee. The other option is to pay a deposit which will guarantee you get moved to the top of the list and a spot when you need it. The deposit is $100.00 a month and is non-refundable.  If you for any reason decide to not take the spot any time after the deposit is made, we cannot issue any refund. 
Again, we are so glad you considered us for care of your child(ren) and look forward to working with you.

Thank you,


Kailie Heinz
Director
